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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

VIA EMAIL ONLY 
 
November 18, 2024 
 
Peter A. Terreri 
pterreri@reedsmith.com 
 
No Review 
Record #: 4647 
Date of Request: 10/22/2024 
Facility Name: Northlake House 
FID #: 160264 
Project Description: Change of operator/licensee to New OpCo 
County: Mecklenburg 
 
Dear Mr. Terreri: 
 
The Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section, Division of Health Service Regulation 
(Agency) received your correspondence regarding the project described above. Based on the 
representation in your request and the CON law in effect on the date of this response to your request, 
the project as described is not governed by, and therefore, does not currently require a certificate of need. 
If the CON law is subsequently amended such that the above referenced proposal would require a 
certificate of need, this determination does not authorize you to proceed to develop the above referenced 
proposal when the new law becomes effective.   
 
This determination is binding only for the facts represented in your correspondence.  If changes are made 
in the project or in the facts provided in the correspondence referenced above, a new determination as to 
whether a certificate of need is required would need to be made by this office. As a reminder, it is 
unlawful to offer or develop a new institutional health service without first obtaining a certificate of 
need.  The Department reserves the right to impose sanctions, including civil penalties and the 
revocation of a license, upon any entity that offers or develops a new institutional health service 
without first obtaining a certificate of need. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact this office if you have any questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Chalice L. Moore, Project Analyst 
 

 
Micheala Mitchell, Chief 
 
cc: Adult Care Licensure Section, DHSR 
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